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8th May 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year R – Coombes & Lancing College Farms Trip  

Wednesday 11th June 2025 
 

We are starting our ‘Fantastic Farms’ topic at the beginning of the second half of our 
summer term and to enhance our learning we will be making a trip to Coombes Farm 

and Lancing College Farm on Wednesday 11th June.  This is an exciting and valuable 

experience for the children, who will have a range of first-hand experiences including 

looking at farm machinery, cattle and learning about a farmer’s job and environment. 

 
The cost of the visits (coach travel and entrance fee to 

Coombes farm) will be £17.20, for which we invite you to 

make a contribution of this amount.  If you are already 

signed up with PARENTPAY, you can pay this online by debit 

or credit card and at the same time giving consent for your 

child to take part in this trip.  If sufficient funds are not 
provided by parents/carers it will be impossible for the 

school to meet the cost and the visit may be cancelled.  

 

Information for our trip to the farm: 

Children will need: 

 To wear suitable, comfortable, non-uniform clothes but with the school jumper.    

          We recommend that legs are covered even in warm weather due to        

          stinging nettles. 

 To wear suitable enclosed footwear (no sandals), if the weather has been fine  
          then trainers will be acceptable and if wet then please wear wellies. 

 For hot weather; please have sun block already applied, plus a sun hat and plenty of 

          water. 

 A small backpack with a bottle of water, a light waterproof and a packed lunch to be  

provided by parents unless specifically requesting a Chartwells packed trip lunch 

via ParentPay, (all hot dinners to be cancelled by Thurs 29th May at the 

latest).  Please ensure there are no products containing nuts of any 
kind. 

Continued on page 2…. 

 

 



Turn your ear to wisdom and apply your heart to understanding (PROVERBS 2:2) 

 

 

Inhalers and auto injectors that are normally kept in the classroom will be taken and 
returned to class on the day. If children require prescribed medicines, these must be 

accompanied by a medicines form (obtained via the office), in their original packaging 

(including the label with the prescribed dose and the patient information leaflet).  Non-

prescribed medication (e.g for travel-sickness) must also be in its original packaging, and 

accompanied by a completed medicines form (obtained via the office).   

 
For your information each class will be leaving by coach at different times and both will 

return to school before home time.   

 

Many thanks and kind regards, 

The Early Years Team 


